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Date: September 27, 2024 

To: Xiaoxia Newton 
President, Faculty Council 

From:  Leslie Zenk 
Associate Provost and Chief of Staff 

Cc:  Matt Wyse, Faculty Governance Assistant 

Re: REVISED: Commencement and New Student Convocation Faculty Attendance 
Policy 

As a follow-up to the July 30, 2024 Faculty Council Agenda memo from Provost Troyer, 
attached please find a revised draft of edits to the Commencement and New Student 
Convocation Faculty Attendance Policy.  

Currently under this policy, faculty are expected at minimum to attend one 
Commencement or New Student Convocation ceremony annually. As New Student 
Convocation has been rebranded to New Student Welcome and now resides under 
Student Affairs, we would like to eliminate New Student Convocation from the policy.  In 
addition, the policy has been edited to remove specific mention of the frequency of 
commencement ceremonies and instead simply states that faculty are expected to 
attend one ceremony per year.   

I ask that FAPSC review the proposed policy revision and bring proposed policy 
changes to FEC and Faculty Council.   

1. Current Policy: Commencement and New Student Convocation Faculty
Attendance

2. Proposed Revision: Attachment

https://provost.charlotte.edu/policies/commencement-new-student-convocation-faculty-attendance/
https://provost.charlotte.edu/policies/commencement-new-student-convocation-faculty-attendance/


Matt Wyse <mwyse@charlotte.edu>

Faculty Attendance at Commencement Policy - revised by FAPSC
1 message

Mira Frisch <mirafrisch@charlotte.edu> Wed, Nov 27, 2024 at 6:59 PM
To: Xiaoxia Newton <xnewton@charlotte.edu>
Cc: Matt Wyse <mwyse@charlotte.edu>, Ann Dils <adils@charlotte.edu>, Faith Neale <frneale@charlotte.edu>, Mirsad Hadzikadic
<mirsad@charlotte.edu>, Lisa Merriweather <lmerriwe@charlotte.edu>, Kimberly Warren <kawarren@charlotte.edu>, Susan Lynch
<Susan.Lynch@charlotte.edu>, JuliAnna Avila <javila1@charlotte.edu>, Ralf Thiede <rthiede@charlotte.edu>, Alan Dow
<adow@charlotte.edu>, Elizabeth Siler <esiler3@charlotte.edu>

Dear Dr. Newton,
(CC'd FAPSC members and Matt Wyse)

Hello! Apologies for sending this close to a holiday, but I wanted to make sure we got this to you as soon as we could.

Please find attached a revised policy about faculty attendance at commencement. FAPSC reviewed the proposed policy revisions
and voted unanimously to endorse all the suggested revisions. We have also suggested one additional edit to the policy title. This
should all be clear from the attached document. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns or if you would like for
the committee to take any further action.

Thank you all,

Mira Frisch, FAPSC Chair
_______________________________________________________
Mira Frisch, DMA (she, her, hers) | Professor of Cello | Director of String Chamber Music
Department of Music | UNC Charlotte | 9201 University City Blvd. Charlotte, NC, 28223
MiraFrisch@charlotte.edu | http://www.music.charlotte.edu
_______________________________________________________
If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or other use

of any of the information in this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify me immediately by reply email or by

telephone at 704-687-0250. Thank you.
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